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Minutes of the General Meeting                                                                                   

May 4, 2022 

Nineteen members were present at this meeting held at Buck’s in Woodside.  It was called to 

order at 6:58 p.m. by Rick Najera, President.  Three officers were present (Sue Booth-Secretary was 

absent) and one guest, Kelly Starzer from the ISHI Chapter, attended.   Treasurer, Brian Davis, reported 

that there were no expenses last month and so we remain in good financial standing.  Total number of 

current paid members for this year is 66.  

      Old Business 

Dixon Swap Meet, June 17-18   Yerba Buena has agreed to split the cost of the Thursday night BBQ 

(burgers and dogs).  We will square up once they have a total.  The Fort Sutter chapter has requested 

lots of help on Thursday, Friday and Saturday,  (field set-up, check-in, gates, cleanup, etc.); if you’re 

there, please volunteer. 

GW High School Show, April 23    This was a fun one with lots of cars from the neighborhood.  George 

Washington High is the only high school in San Francisco that still has an auto shop.  Proceeds went to 

that program.  Instructors would like any interested shop owners to show kids their facilities, or if the 

owner wants to have a kid work, they will cover all liability.   Turn out exceeded all expectations by 

three-fold.  Great weather helped.   

Atascadero “Pre-16” Ride, April 28   There were about 35 riders who attended this three-day event.  

One old guy, Jerry Turner, was 91 years old and rode a sportster from Fresno and back the same day.  

Mike Madden brought Crockers and gave a tour of his shop.  Victor rode his 1914 and said they rode 

with “Giants” such as Huntsinger, Madden and Bettencourt.  There were ten Cannonballers.  Mark 

Wiebens, Mario DiSalvo, Mike Palrang and Victor were all there from our chapter. 

Low-Rider Show, April 30    Jefferson High School had a low-rider show and gave out 1,000 backpacks 

with school supplies for kids.  

Sacramento Swap Meet, May 1   Ricky did really well on this one despite a low turnout.  

       New Business                             

Vietnam Bike Tour, January 5-18, 2023   Kelly Starzer from ISHI spoke about this trip.  The tour company 
is Lucky Bastards Motorcycle Tours and this tour is “JJ’s Vietnam Mystery Tour”.  The cost is about $1500 
for the tour and another roughly $1500 for airfare and hotels.  He says it’ll be a great time; check out 
their Facebook page for pics of past tours.  He also reminded us of the ISHI swap meet on Memorial 
weekend.  See the ISHI webpage for registration info.   
 
Upcoming Dates 

Hanford Swap Meet, May 13-14    
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Quail Ride at Stearns, May 13-14 

ISHI Chapter Swap Meet, May 29    

Fort Sutter Swap Meet, June 17-18 

Born Free, June 25-26 

 

For the Good of the Club    

16th Annual Custom and Classic Car Show on Friday, May 6, from 5:00 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. The Silicon 

Valley Career Technical Education (SVCTE) car show grew steadily, with over 200 entries in 2019. This 

year, we hope to have more than 300 vehicle exhibitors. Spectator admission to the car show is free, 

with limited parking. The event is at the SVCTE campus located at 760 Hillsdale Avenue, San Jose. 

 

 50/50 Raffle  --   $80 pot.  Brian Davis won and the club got $75.  Thank you, Brian! 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:56 p.m.   Next general meeting will be held June 1st. 

Notes submitted by Sue Booth, Secretary  (transcribed from notes taken by Brian Davis) 


